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Sabbath, April 09, 2022

Today's Greeter: Tracy Eller

Winston-Salem First 
Seventh-day Adventist Church

Welcome to our Church!
It is our hope and prayer that you will experience the love, joy and
presence of our Lord, Jesus Christ, through the Word, worship and
praise as you join us today.

If you are new to our congregation, we'd be honored if you would
fill out the welcome card located in the pew in front of you and let
us know how we can be of assistance.

PASTOR: Justin Howard (336) 979-2258; 
jhoward@carolinasda.org 

TREASURER: Rodney Worley (336) 830-2365; 
rworley@tullockmanagement.com

CLERK: Olivia Butner (336) 705-7603; 
odsbentley@aol.com

BULLETIN: Anne O'Donnell (336) 577-6382; 
wsfsdabulletin@gmail.com

CHURCH WEBSITE: www.wsfirstsda.org

4545 Country Club Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27104

For more information about our online classes and meetings, 
please visit our website at www.wsfirstsda.org.

NOTES:

2nd Reading: Chris Hartsell from WS First SDA Church to 
Clemmons SDA Church.

Amy & Chris Meadows from WS First SDA Church to Clemmons 
SDA Church.

The Southern Union Conference is currently accepting 
applications for two administrative assistant positions. Please go 
to www.southernunion.com/employment, if you are interested.
Thank you!

The Youth are having a food and game night tomorrow, April 10, 
at 5:30 pm. All youth ages 12 and up are invited, so invite your 
friends! Ask Pastor Howard for more details.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



PRAYER REQUESTS
Worship in Praise Song Service

Welcome and Invocation Pastor Justin Howard

Opening Hymn #7

Worship through Giving Tony Chambers

Children's Story Tony Chambers

Congregational Prayer Tony Chambers

ANNOUNCEMENTS Special Music Rheanna Charles

The Spoken Word Pastor Justin Howard

Closing Hymn Are You Ready For Jesus to Come?

Sabbath School Classes Start at 9:30 am
Adult Class Sanctuary
Earliteen/Youth (13+) next to Pastor's Study
Juniors (10–12) Gym Classroom
Primary (7–9) Primary Classroom
Cradle Roll/Kindergarten (0–6) Cradle Roll Classroom

Budget Rec'd Over/Under
Last Week
Church Budget $1,800.00 $1,756.00 ($44.00)
TCA $1,297.75 $532.58 ($765.17)

 2022 Year-to-Date
Church Budget $25,200.00 $27,905.21 $2,705.21
TCA $20,764.00 $9,761.31 ($11,002.69)

This week's offering: Hope Channel International

Today 7:50 PM

Next Friday 7:56 PM

The Issue of Brotherly Love

THE CHURCH AT STUDY

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP

GENEROUS LIVING

SUNSET CALENDAR

Romans 13:8

Sanctuary

The Lord in Zion Reigneth

We are collecting food items to be distributed by the South Fork
Elementary School to need families each week. Especially needed
are boxed cereals and ramen noodles.

The Homeless Ministry Team is collecting items for distribution on
April 30: travel toothpaste & brush sets, box of variety snack-
packs, 8-oz bottles of water, low-cut socks, boxes of skinny
popcorn pkgs. Plus copies of Journey to the Heart of God
($21.95).

Don't forget to join us for Prayer Meeting this week, at 6 pm on
Wednesday. This week we will discuss Revelation 9 in
Understanding Daniel and Revelation, on Zoom.

Join us for our prayer session every Sabbath from 9:00-9:20. All
are welcome.

Prayer Group for Adult Children with Spiritual Needs. This is a 
weekly telephone prayer session held on Wednesdays at  6:00 am 
and Thursdays at 6:30 pm. Open to all who have such children in 
their lives. Dial 848-220-3100, then access code 197210#. See 
Ruth Muze for questions.

Vespers tonight! Join us this evening for another sharing and 
prayer time, outside, around the bonfire. We start at 7:30 pm.

Tri-City Academy mortgage. May God enable us to pay it off.

Shawn and Chad, two young men struggling with addiction 
issues.

Emory Kelley, doing missions work in the Philippines.

Lorraine Barlow and her neighbor, Thelma, who is in hospice care 
with brain cancer. Lorraine also helps with her care.

Betty Witherspoon and family. Each one has difficult physical 
ailments, especially daughter Regina, who has stomach cancer.

Please send prayer requests to WSFirstSDAChurchBulletin@gmail.com

Ways to return your Tithe and Offerings:
1. In Person.
2. Mail: PO Box 25563, Winston-Salem, NC 27114
3. Online Giving: www.wsfirstsda.org. Click on "Give."
4. Church Drop Box. Located on the outside wall by the door on
the Family Life Center side of the church building.


